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We would like to appreciate the contribution of :-

SHRI VARUN KAPOOR, IPS
Inspector General of police

“SANDESH"” cyber awareness Campaign

Anusuiya School is grateful for your efforts taken for awareness raising activity about
Cyber Security for our Students. The session was very enlighten and useful in the

context of present scenario of digital world. ‘
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Date : 4[g[15 Neetu Joshi

School Cordinator h'





